
AIDAsol - Guest of the Hanse Sail 2021

August 6, 2021

Today, Thursday, August 5, 2021, the 30th Hanse Sail starts in Rostock and Warnemünde. On shore and on the water, visitors can expect a diverse
program.

AIDAsol will dock in Warnemünde for the anniversary Sail on Saturday morning at 8 o'clock. The calls of the AIDA ships at the Hanse Sail are always a
highlight for all ship lovers. The guests enjoy the maritime flair of the Hanse Sail and have a spectacular view of the scenery in front of Warnemünde
during the departure.

During her laytime in port, AIDAsol will use shore power. The shore power facility in Rostock-Warnemünde was opened on May 10, 2021 as currently
the largest shore power facility in Europe with an AIDA ship.

On Saturday evening, 6 p.m., AIDAsol will embark on a 7-day voyage on the Baltic Sea, visiting the Swedish capital Stockholm as well as Visby and
Gothenburg. These voyages can be booked from Warnemünde until October 2, 2021.

For all visitors interested in cruises, AIDA offers the opportunity to personally inform themselves about the great variety of AIDA offers during the
Hanse Sail. Between the AIDA buildings in Rostock's city harbor, visitors can sit relaxed in a deck chair, enjoy an ice cream and the view of the colorful
hustle and bustle on the Warnow River. The little ones play in the Kids’ Corner and are delighted when Dodo, the mascot from the AIDA Kids Club,
drops by. And if you're feeling wanderlust, you can find out directly about your dream vacation. The AIDA travel consultants are looking forward to
welcoming numerous interested guests from Friday to Sunday, from 10:00 to 18:00.

The all-round carefree vacation with AIDA includes generous booking options - from the low down payment to the free rebooking on another travel
date. The AIDA promise is valid for new bookings until September 30, 2021 for all voyages departing by March 31, 2022.

Information and booking at travel agencies, at the AIDA Customer Center at +49 (0) 381 / 20 27 07 07 or at www.aida.de.

 

Rostock, August 5, 2021


